
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

September 2021 issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all. 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3rd – Doreen 

4th – Catherine 

25th John W   
 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  
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September 2021 Entertainment 

In-House activities are as follows: 

 

Scrabble 

Jenga 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Puzzles 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Word Searches 

Observation Games 

Gardening 

 

 

 

 

 



Getting to know our staff 

In the spotlight this month… 

“Employee’s of the Month”  

 

 

Well done to Michelle & 

Marylou…. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Rosa’s Round Up 
We had an amazing surprise Birthday Party for our Manager, Debbie, 

which the Residents thoroughly enjoyed. Thank you to all the staff who 

made this possible, everyone had a great time. 

 

A big thank you to a previous Residents family members for baking and 

selling cakes which they kindly donated the funds to us for our 

Residents funds. 

 

The weather has been quite unpredictable so we have been doing some 

bits of gardening and relaxing when possible, but we have been very 

busy with new games and puzzles and motor skills games – we all like a 

challenge and its great when staff can join in too. 

 

We have been having more chats with Gavin and more songs are 

currently in the process of being written – there will be a performance 

at St Augustine’s Church of all of the songs this Gentleman has written 

on 30th October 2021 if you would like to attend, please contact Rosa to 

discuss more. 

 

We are looking forwards to Autumn and the changing colours of the 

Landscape – our Residents always find this the time of year, very 

inspiring as we look at all that nature brings to us – Some great artwork 

is due in the Autumn months. 

 

Take care, all the best, Rosa xxx 


